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A long goodbye! 
The Leavers’ Service for our Class 6 children on Thursday was well received by all.  The children were each presented with a gift 
from the school governors – this year a copy of Phil Earle’s ‘When the Sky Falls’ in recognition of work completed about World 
War 2 earlier in the year. They also received a copy of the yearbook the class has produced with memories about all members of 
the class – a lovely keepsake.  I am proud of the achievements of each of our marvellous Year 6 class and we wish them every 
continued success during the next stage of their education.  
We also bid farewell to Mrs Fairhurst and Mrs Cross today as they each embark on the next step in their careers; I thank them 
both for all they have each given to St Margaret’s CEP. 
 

Reception Class Stay and Play 
On Tuesday, Reception Class staff and children hosted our final stay and play of the year. The children each ‘graduated’ from the 
early years in front of their families. The class and their parents then enjoyed activities, such as making their own lemonade and 
fruit salad, building sandcastles, and enjoying the activities our classroom has to offer. A huge thank you to all parents for 
making this such a special occasion. 
 

Family Picnic 

With true British grit we were determined not to be defeated by the wet weather and carried on regardless with our picnic 
plans! We re-sited to the playground to avoid the wet grass and were still able to enjoy hot dogs cooked by the governors and 
ice-cream from Melvin’s van. Thank you to all involved. 
 

I wish all families, children and staff a long and relaxing summer and look forward to seeing those of you who are returning in 
September. 

Helen Comfort – Executive Headteacher 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 
As this academic year comes to an end, Class 3 have been remembering all the 
fabulous things that they have done this year. From school trips to in class learning, we 
have had a fantastic time together. This week we have been finishing off our bionic 
hands in science, completing the last few lessons of maths and finally writing our last 
story of Year 3.  
 

I wish you the best of luck in year 4 and hope you continue to grow, develop and shine 
bright!  
 

Mrs Fairhurst 
 

Message from Class 3 

 

Attendance 

Whole School attendance  

17/07/23 - 21/07/23 

93.7% 

 
Whole School attendance  

05/09/22 - date 

94.6% 

 

 
 

 
w/e 14th & 21st July  
 

Class 1 – Harrison, Aarohi & Beatrice 
Class 2 – Jonathan, Aradhaya & Albie 
Class 3 – Leah, Isabella & All of Class 3 
Class 4 – Jack & All of Class 4 
Class 5 – Reuben, Freya, Tommy & Rupert 
Class 6 - All of Class 6 & All of Class 6 
 

Star Awards 

 

 
 
 
Happy Birthday to the following 
children who celebrate their 
birthday in August. 

Birthdays 
 

Enjoy the summer holidays.   
Remember: Children return to school on  

Tuesday, 5th September 2023  
 

Remember – the beginning of the 
summer holiday is the time for 
children to have ears pierced if they 
so desire so that they will heal in 
time to be removed for school PE. 
 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Year R 
Ruby Year 3 
Alfred Year R 
Samuel Year 6 
Tommy Year 2 
Dolcee Year 1 
Lexi Year 2 
Wilfred Year 1 
Grayson Year 1 
Edward Year 3 
Thomas Year R 
Melissa Year 4 
Madison Year 2 
Holly Year 3 
Leah Year 3 
Lucie Year 6 
Imogen Year 4 
Dexter Year R 

 


